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Marriage Certificate Fees 2019 

 
 

The fees charged for issuing Marriage Certificates have changed following the 
implementation of The Registration of Births, Deaths & Marriages and Civil 
Partnerships (Fees) (Amendment) and Multilingual Standard Forms Regulations 2018 
on 16 February 2019.   
 
The two tier charging system which has been in place for a number of years (£4 at 
the time of registration and £10 after the time of registration) has now been 
changed so that a standard fee of £11.00 is charged regardless of when the 
application is made for a Marriage Certificate.  

 
The Table of Parochial Fees has yet to be amended on the Church of England 
website so please bear this in mind when advising couples of the likely fees.    
Please see: https://www.churchofengland.org/more/clergy-resources/national-
clergy-hr/life-events-parochial-fees-and-guidance to check for any updates.   
 
In relation to couples who have already booked their marriages with you and 
requested Marriage Certificates are provided, you should contact them as soon as 
possible to make them aware of the statutory increase in the fee.  
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